
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
My name is Daniel Broder and I am a resident of Hyattsville, MD. I highly encourage the 
committee to pass this important piece of legislation. Data centers are incredibly 
destructive for the environment and will provide minimal economic impact for state 
residents. There is a strong likelihood that the generative AI that they are being built to 
support will be outdated within the next 10-20 years. Additionally, many of the companies 
that utilize these AI services, like Meta and OpenAI are reckless and exploitive of the data 
and intellectual property generated by people. Please pass this bill and others that further 
regulate data centers. 
 
Best, 
 
Dan Broder 
3929 Madison Street 
Hyattsville, MD 20781 
202-491-1877 
dnbroder@gmail.com  


